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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Dave Harnish 

Librarian:  Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery: Brandy Wiegel & Doris Hanks 

Part 2: Brandy Wiegel 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 
 

Jan 6            Tarry An Hour prayer meeting               7:00 p.m. 

Jan 7                    Women’s Bible Study                              10:00 a.m. 

Jan 11   Communion                         9:30 a.m. 

Jan 13            AC/MCT Meeting                                      6:30 p.m. 

Jan 17            Men’s Activity                                            6:00 p.m. 

 

Attendance and Offering: 
 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                      98                 

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:     $4,859.24 

                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

Mission Statement: 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 
LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

PASTOR OF VISITATION AND OUTREACH 

 Dan Althouse 314-7162 danchapel@gmail.com 

“Loving God, Loving People” 

 

 

 

 

 

December 28, 2014 

Arise and Shine! 

Isaiah 60: 1-3 

Welcome & announcements  Dan Althouse 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings  

Message  Dave Harnish 

Sending prayer Dan Althouse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                      9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service              9:30-11:00 a.m.                       

Part 2                                11:00-11:30 a.m. 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Ages 3 – 5 (Preschool), 10:10 -11:30 a.m., Room 5 

♦ K - 5th Grades, 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

Note: Preschool children will join the older classes for music from 

11:15-11:30 a.m.  Parents please pick up your children in room 5. 

 

Part 2   11:00 - 11:30 a.m. 

 

Youth 

�      6th-8th Grades, Room #6 

�      9th-12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

Adults 

  �   International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

  �   Discussion Groups 

           Connections - Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

           Adults - Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters: Milt & Geri Heilman 

Librarian: Kathy Jenkins 

Church Nursery: Brenda Harnish & Nicole Newswanger 

Part 2: No Part 2 today 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Wed                        New Year’s Eve Buggy Drop                     8:00 p.m. 

   

 

 

 

                                      Announcements 

 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS- If you need grocery gift cards, please see 

Twila. This is an ongoing fundraiser for the youth who are able to 

purchase gift cards from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a discount 

and sell them at face value for a 5% profit. 

� OFFERING ENVELOPES for 2015 are in the lobby. Pick up a box 

and write your name and envelope number of your new envelopes on 

the sign-up sheet for the treasurer's record. These envelopes allow you 

to receive a year-end receipt for all funds, cash or checks, given to the 

Chapel. 

� COMMUNION- We will be celebrating the Lord’s Supper by sharing 

Communion together as part of our worship service on Sunday, Jan 11. 

� BRING IN THE NEW YEAR with the 6th annual Buggy Drop. On 

Wednesday, December 31 from 8:00 p.m.-midnight. Bring a drink, snack, 

and game to share.  Please invite your friends. There will be a piñata at 

9:30 p.m. for the kids.  

� JUST A REMINDER that there will be no Part 2 and KFC will be 

shortened to end at 11:00 a.m.  

� NOTE FROM THE SECRETARY- Please note that due to the New 

Year’s holiday, I will be in the office Tuesday and Wednesday AM.  

Please email any items for the bulletin by 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday.  

Thank you and have a wonderful 2015 – Karen Umholtz 

 

                          

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD- Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

 

      �     AS PART OF THE 2015 ANNUAL MEETING of the 

Council of International Anabaptist Ministries, all are welcome 

to attend a public plenary session on Mennonite-Muslim 

engagement from 8:30 a.m. - 8:30 p.m. on Wednesday, January 

21 at Akron Mennonite Church. 

 

    �    MENNONITE CENTRAL COMMITTEE (MCC) has an 

urgent need for relief and hygiene kits. Relief kits provide 

valuable supplies to families whose lives have been disrupted 

by war or disaster. Hygiene kits give people the supplies they 

need to stay healthy. In times of need, these kits provide basic 

necessities like towels, bar soap, toothbrushes and nail clippers, 

while also reminding people their needs are not forgotten.  Visit 

mcc.org/kits or call 717-733-2847 for more information. 

  

                                                   YOUTH 

� Sr High Youth Bible Study – All 9th-12th graders are invited 

for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the youth 

room on January 11 from 7-8:30 p.m.. 

� Sr High Youth Activity at Folklore Coffee & Company will 

be held on January 9 at 7:30 p.m. Plan to meet at the Chapel. 

� Jr High Youth Bible Study- All 6th-8th graders are invited 

for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the youth 

room on January 18 from 7-8:30 p.m. 


